
Project Update: April 2008 
 
The project is going great and we are already processing some of the data obtained. This 
might be presented to the International Whaling Commission to meet next June in Santiago 
de Chile. We have been invited to present some information on the project. So this would 
be a wonderful opportunity to share some of this work. We will send you a copy of this 
report as soon are completed. 
 
A poster has been distributed within fishermen attending to our talks, to be used in their 
boats, so it becomes easier to identify the species they observe during these trips at sea.  
 

 
 


